
January 8 . 1963 

Dr . John P . Bergstrom 
2258 Cascade Road, S. W • 
.Atlanta U, Georgia 

Dear Dr. Bergat_rom: 

1 appreciate your expression of interest in the 
action ta.ken by th City of .Atlanta in closing 
Peyton and Hat"la.n Roads . 

It is m.y sine re hope and b lief that the probl ms 
in thi area may be worked out to a mutually 
s tisfactory conclusion. 

IAJr/br 

Sincerely yours. 

Ivan Allen, Jr ., 
Mayor 




